
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
8th November 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Your child has been chosen to represent the school in the upcoming netball match on Monday 26th 

November. This is the first round of the BANES netball cup. The match is being held at Somervale and 

begins at 3.45pm and will finish at 4.45. We will need to leave school on this day promptly at 3.15pm. 

As is often the case, we now need to rely on parents to escort children to and from the event. Please can 

you complete the slip below, indicating whether you are able to take your child, if you have any free spaces 

or whether you are happy for your child to travel in another parent’s car. 

 

 

Many Thanks 

 

 

Mrs Cowgill 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………….. to take part in the netball match 

on 26th November @ Somervale. I understand that I am responsible for getting them to and from the event. 

Delete as appropriate: 

I am able to transport my child to and from the event.  I am willing to transport other children and have 

_____ spare places in my car. 

I am unable to transport my child to and from the event but am happy for them to travel with another 

parent. 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Emergency contact number ……………………………………………… 
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